
Ultra Fun Run of Arizona
Ultra Fun Run of Arizona has tailored a program addressing the 

three most common complaints about other Fun Runs.

#1  Classroom Disruption:  The comment we hear the most is 
that “teachers love our program”.  We update the classroom 
progress charts and give all prizes to teachers bagged and 
individually packaged.  There is minimal classroom disruption.  
We are in each classroom less than five minutes during the 
entire pledging process.

#2  Amount of Volunteers Needed:  We have the Orbiter Lap 
Counting System. Students will wear a bracelet that is tracked 
by the Orbiter so  NO volunteers are needed to count laps.  We 
handle all prize distribution.  The average school needs two 
volunteers on run day and we handle the rest.  

#3  Percentage of Profit Retained by Group:  We DO NOT 
charge for any of the following:

A.  Credit Card Fees
B.  Registration Fees
C.  Prize Fees
D.  Website Fees
E.  Bubbles or Color

60% Profit on Fun Runs over $10,000
50% Profit on Fun Runs under $10,000


